
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information Note: Emergency Call Failures Investigation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Document:  JCRA 20/23 

Case No:  T-024 

Date:  29 October 2020 

 

 

Jersey Competition Regulatory Authority 

2nd Floor, Salisbury House 

1-9 Union Street 

St Helier 

Jersey JE2 3RF 

Tel: +44 1534 514900 

W: www.jcra.je 



  

 

1  

 

 

Information Note 

On 17 June 2020, the Jersey Competition Regulatory Authority (the Authority) opened an investigation 

under the Telecommunications (Jersey) Law 2002 into a number of emergency call failures which 

occurred during early 2020. 

During the period January to April 2020 there were a number of emergency call failures in Jersey, 

affecting different telecoms operators at various times. 

As a result of these outages and information received, the Authority notified operators that it intended 

to undertake a formal investigation. 

Draft directions were issued with a closing date for comments of 22 July 2020. Responses to those 

drafts are now under consideration by the Authority. If appropriate, final directions will be issued and 

published in due course.  

 


